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slthough the balancce was healthy it was unusually high duc to
1) thce rescarch grants available last year wcre not taken up
by members, 2) the large amount rcccived as retrospcective
membership and 3) the IWRB donation. Compared with proevious
vears it was higher os thc moncy was kept in a denosit accounte

therc was- a discussion on the subscription ratc in view of tho
rcecnt increascs in-postal charsgces. 1o scnd a bulletin
(cxecluding cost of envelopes & paper cite) to Luropc by air
would cost 2Lp, and furthcr aficld cithcr 2Uzp or 268p dencnding
onn weighte JThe HOp aniual subscription would clcarly ot

cover this coste It was decided that as irom lst January 1977
the subscription should be incrcased to £1.00 per annume.

uditors (M. Pienkowski; 4.Je Prator)

Reported that bulletins arce often Jelayed whilc material is
gathercd and that prompt rcturns of ringing totals and
enalytical studies wcre ncedcd.

After the reports Tony Yratcer rcported on progrcess on the now
ageing guide. He and John Marchont had almost completed tho
bagic work and writing was wcll undcrway. Lhe guide was

cxpeceted to be in first complete draft by Junc 1976 and that

the 3P0 would publish it. 'The contents would be scetions on
jdentification, ageing, scxing, geoproaphical voeriation and
biometricses The 110 spcecics of Horth Amcrica nd the Palacarciic
would be included in the guide.

There then followed thrcece talks on studies of wadcrs.

Keith Grant spoke about Greocnshank, enlarging on the summary
given at the summcr wuccting. He stresscd the nceced for morc dotoe

Chris Reyinolds looked at the biomotrics of Littlc Ringed Plovers
and Jack snipe, based on the data forms. Hc found plenty of
fascinating trends but also stressed that much more duata wos
nceded to complete the picturce. :

William Dick considcrcd in much greatcr depth than he had time
to do last wintcr, thc scientific rcsults of the Hauritanian
wxpedition, in particular the date rcelating Lo the peographical
populations of Knot and Dunlin, whicli occur in thce banc
d'Arguin
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Thce WWRG has now adapotcd the policy of dissuing reports cvery two
years rather than annually. The prescnt document rceports the
actvivitics and progress over the two ycars as well as indicating
the intcended futurce work and publishing plans. As 1s usual in
these reports, details arc given of all ringed birds rceported
during thc period, but additionally a summary of all known
movements to and from the Wash reported to datc is includced,

with recovery maps for all spccicss

During thce period rcported, the WWRG was dceply involved in the
Fcasibility Study for the ilash rcscrvoirs proposal. Extracts frosn
that report included in the prescnt report concern movements of
waders within the Wash & a presentation of the weight variations
o’ the major study spcecics during the ycare. this f£ills many os Tic
gaps in the earlier paper in thoe 1971/72 veoort.

The report of approx. 100 papcs is availoble Lrom Dr Cede'l'e MinGow,
65 3t Joha's 1411, Shenstone, Lich{icld, Siacfoe Drice £1.25 4

2Hp posilapc.



